
From: Campbell, Ben (NRD
Sent: 3/19/2012 8:47:30 AM
To: 'Shori, Sunil' (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Garber,

Brian (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=B1G6); Granger, Bill 
(P&TS)(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WAG4)

Bee:
Subject: RE: T47A-1 NDE

Hi Sunil:

I was informed today that Valley X-ray will be on site to examine the T- 
47A welds on Friday March 23 rather than on Wednesday as we had 
previously planned. The storms last week delayed the digging more than 
expected.

I will be at the hearings on Friday. Please contact Brian Garber, the 
project coordinator, who will be out at the site if you need anything. 
Brian’s cell number is 916-335-2852.

Ben Campbell

PG&E

415-971-5571

From: Shori, Sunil [mailto:sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, March 12, 2012 5:35 PM 
To: Campbell, Ben (NRD)
Cc: Ramaiya, Shiipa R 
Subject: RE: T47A-1 NDE

Ben,
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I believe this to be a reasonable approach considering the weather and the safety of everyone 
involved.

Thanks, Ben.

Sunil

From: Campbell, Ben (NRD) [mailto:BCC3@pqe.com1
Sent: Monday, March 12, 2012 4:53 PM
To: Shori, Sunil
Cc: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Subject: Fw: T47A-1 NDE

Hi Sunil

With two major storms planned for this week, I requested a construction schedule (shown 
below) that makes the pipe available to you for examination next Wednesday March 21, The 
bell holes will likely be filled with water on Friday because of the rain and low water table in 
this area. If we wait until next week, well have drier holes and a better examination.

Let me know if this schedule works for your team? Thanks,

Ben Campbell

From: Garber, Brian
Sent: Monday, March 12, 2012 03:09 PM 
To: Campbell, Ben (NRD)
Subject: T47A-1 NDE

Ben

Gary Clark our GC lead has committed to the following

Excavate and plate as many excavations as we can 3/13-through 3/15 
(T ues/Weds/Thurs)
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Dewater and remove coating March 19 &20 (Mon/ lues)

Invite the CPUC and the x-ray March 21 (Weds)

Brian Garber

Project Coordinator

CH2MHill Inc.

(916) 335 2852 -Cell

(925) 459 6063- Walnut Creek Ca

SB GT&S 0028756


